
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

RESCHEDULED MEETING OF THE MEMBERS 
 

OF 
 

THE STATE HOUSING TASK FORCE 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The first quarterly meeting of the Members of the State Housing Task Force 
which was previously scheduled for February 5, 2020, is now scheduled to be 

held on Tuesday, February 25, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. in the Log Cabin of the Illinois 
Housing Development Authority located at  

111 East Wacker Drive, Suite 1100, Chicago, Illinois. 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 


